
Cabinet Meeting 5/6/2019 

Attending:  Tim, Bill, Dottie, Sue, Mike, Beth 

 

President Crowley--Will recognize Laura McPherson and Fred Doody at employee BBQ on Wednesday  

 Dottie will reach out to Dr. Beth Collamore regarding the President’s Award at graduation.  She will also 

contact Kris Doody to discuss her part in the award presentation. 

 We have been asked not to contact landowners to talk about logging.  Tim would like to see former 

governor John McKernan involved in that conversation.   

 Academic Dean interviews this week—3 more. 

Beth—Barry is lining up interviews for facilities management position for next week. 

 Open enrollment for benefits. 

 Negotiations are underway with faculty.  System has instructed not to have discussions regarding 

workload. 

Bill—Will try to get more current students to fill out their schedule in August.  Believes Admissions and Student 

Services have done all that can be done at this point to get students registered for fall classes.  

 Graduation rehearsal on Friday; Nursing Pinning; surprise during awards part of graduation. 

 

Mike—Trying to balance the budget. Some cuts will be necessary and Mike would like to meet with the chairs and 

President’s Cabinet separately. 

 Mike and Rob hope to stay in Reed kitchen as long as possible, so may stage the work so that they will 

only be out of the kitchen in spring and summer of next year. Edmunds might be the place used to serve 

students in the fall.   Edmunds would need to come off the schedule for use by anyone else during meal 

hours…probably beginning in fall.  Will have meeting regarding other food services available to students, 

and area to eat.  Angela will send note to entities that use Edmunds or dining commons to let them know 

it will not be available. Mike will propose an addendum to Aramark’s contract which has been approved 

by the System. 

Please ask Dave Daigler to send notes on his commencement remarks to help the signer prepare. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   


